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The Practice of Enterprise Modeling 2020-11-17

this book constitutes the proceedings papers of the 13th ifip working conference on the practice of
enterprise modeling held in riga latvia in november 2020 due to the covid 19 pandemic the conference took
place virtually the 19 full papers presented together with 7 short and 2 invited papers in this volume were
carefully reviewed and selected from a total of 58 submissions to the main conference the special focus of
poem 2020 is on the role of enterprise modelling in the digital age the selected papers are grouped by the
following topics enterprise modeling and enterprise architecture formal aspects of enterprise modelling
foundations and applications of enterprise modeling enterprise ontologies business process modeling risk
and security modeling requirements modeling and process mining

Scaling Lean & Agile Development 2008-12-08

lean development and agile methods for large scale products key thinking and organizational tools for
sustainable competitive success increasingly large product development organizations are turning to lean
thinking agile principles and practices and large scale scrum to sustainably and quickly deliver value and
innovation however many groups have floundered in their practice oriented adoptions why because without a
deeper understanding of the thinking tools and profound organizational redesign needed it is as though
casting seeds on to an infertile field now drawing on their long experience leading and guiding large scale
lean and agile adoptions for large multisite and offshore product development and drawing on the best
research for great team based agile organizations internationally recognized consultant and best selling
author craig larman and former leader of the agile transformation at nokia networks bas vodde share the key
thinking and organizational tools needed to plant the seeds of product development success in a fertile
lean and agile enterprise coverage includes lean thinking and development combined with agile practices and
methods systems thinking queuing theory and large scale development processes moving from single function
and component teams to stable cross functional cross component scrum feature teams with end to end
responsibility for features organizational redesign to a lean and agile enterprise that delivers value fast
large scale scrum for multi hundred person product groups in a competitive environment that demands ever
faster cycle times and greater innovation applied lean thinking and agile principles are becoming an urgent
priority scaling lean agile development will help leaders create the foundation for their lean enterprise
and deliver on the significant benefits of agility in addition to the foundation tools in this text see the
companion book practices for scaling lean agile development large multisite and offshore product
development with large scale scrum for complementary action tools

Financial Modeling 2017-12-11

this book provides a comprehensive introduction to modern financial modeling using excel vba standards of
financial modeling and model review it offers guidance on essential modeling concepts around the four core
financial activities in the modern financial industry today financial management corporate finance
portfolio management and financial derivatives written in a highly practical market focused manner it gives



step by step guidance on modeling practical problems in a structured manner quick and interactive learning
is assured due to the structure as a training course which includes applied examples that are easy to
follow all applied examples contained in the book can be reproduced step by step with the help of the excel
files the content of this book serves as the foundation for the training course certified financial modeler
in an industry that is becoming increasingly complex financial modeling is a key skill for practitioners
across all key sectors of finance and banking where complicated problems often need to be solved quickly
and clearly this book will equip readers with the basic modeling skills required across the industry today

Modeling Social Behavior 2023-10-03

a comprehensive introduction to mathematical and agent based modeling of social behavior this book provides
a unified theory driven introduction to key mathematical and agent based models of social dynamics and
cultural evolution teaching readers how to build their own models analyze them and integrate them with
empirical research programs it covers a variety of modeling topics each exemplified by one or more
archetypal models and helps readers to develop strong theoretical foundations for understanding social
behavior modeling social behavior equips social behavioral and cognitive scientists with an essential tool
kit for thinking about and studying complex social systems using mathematical and computational models
combines both mathematical and agent based modeling of social behavior integrates cognitive science social
science and cultural evolution covers topics such as the philosophy of modeling collective movement
segregation contagion polarization the evolution of cooperation the emergence of norms networks and the
scientific process discusses more advanced topics including how to use models to build a more robust
empirical research program an ideal introductory textbook for graduate students or advanced undergraduates
an invaluable resource for practitioners

Models in Software Engineering 2009-04-22

this book constitutes a collection of the best papers selected from the 12 workshops and 3 tutorials held
in conjunction with models 2008 the 11th international conference on model driven engineering languages and
systems in toulouse france september 28 october 3 2008 the contributions are organized within the volume
according to the workshops at which they were presented model based architecting and construction of
embedded systems aces mb challenges in model driven software engineering chamde empirical studies of model
driven engineering esmda models runtime model co evolution and consistency management mccm model driven
engineering mdwe modeling security modsec model based design of trustworthy health information systems
mothis non functional system properties in domain specific modeling languages nfpin dsml ocl tools from
implementation to evaluation and comparison ocl quality in modeling qim and transforming and weaving
ontologies and model driven engineering twomde each section includes a summary of the workshop the last
three sections contain selected papers from the doctoral symposium the educational symposium and the
research project symposium respectively



Physics Teaching and Learning 2019-05-01

physics teaching and learning challenging the paradigm rise volume 8 focuses on research contributions
challenging the basic assumptions ways of thinking and practices commonly accepted in physics education
teaching physics involves multifaceted research based value added strategies designed to improve academic
engagement and depth of learning in this volume researchers teaching and curriculum reformers and reform
implementers discuss a range of important issues the volume should be considered as a first step in
thinking through what physics teaching and physics learning might address in teacher preparation programs
in service professional development programs and in classrooms to facilitate thinking about research based
physics teaching and learning each chapter in the volume was organized around five common elements 1 a
significant review of research in the issue or problem area 2 themes addressed are relevant for the
teaching and learning of k 16 science 3 discussion of original research by the author s addressing the
major theme of the chapter 4 bridge gaps between theory and practice and or research and practice 5
concerns and needs are addressed of school community context stakeholders including students teachers
parents administrators and community members

Advances in Modelling and Control of Soft Robots 2021-07-14

lists citations with abstracts for aerospace related reports obtained from world wide sources and announces
documents that have recently been entered into the nasa scientific and technical information database

Scientific and Technical Aerospace Reports 1995

this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 39th international conference on conceptual modeling
er 2020 which was supposed to be held in vienna austria in november 2020 but the conference was held
virtually due to the covid 19 pandemic the 28 full and 16 short papers were carefully reviewed and selected
from 143 submissions this events covers a wide range of topics and the papers are organized in the
following sessions foundations of conceptual modeling process mining and conceptual modeling conceptual
modeling of business rules and processes modeling chatbots narratives and natural language ontology and
conceptual modeling applications of conceptual modeling schema design evolution nosql empirical studies of
conceptual modeling networks graphs and conceptual modeling and conceptual modeling of complex and data
rich systems

Conceptual Modeling 2020-10-29

the interdisciplinary studies between neuroscience and information science have greatly promoted the
development of these two fields the achievements of these studies can help humans understand the essence of
biological systems provide computational platforms for biological experiments and improve the intelligence
and performance of the algorithms in information science this research topic is focused on the



computational modeling of visual cognition body sense motor control and their integrations firstly the
modeling and simulation of vision and body sense are achieved by 1 understanding neural mechanism
underlying sensory perception and cognition and 2 mimicking accordingly the structures and mechanisms of
their signal propagation pathways the achievement of this procedure could provide neural findings for
better encoding and decoding visual and somatosensory perception of humans and help robots or systems build
humanoid robust vision body sensing and various emotions secondly the modeling and simulation of the motor
system of the primate are achieved by mimicking the coordination of bones muscles and joints and the
control mechanisms of the neural system in the brain and spinal cord this procedure could help robots
achieve fast robust and accurate manipulations and be used for safe human computer interaction finally by
integrating them more complete and intelligent systems robots could be built to accomplish various tasks
self adaptively and automatically

Modeling of Visual Cognition, Body Sense, Motor Control and Their
Integrations 2017-04-25

this volume contains a collection of selected papers presented at the symposium on conceptual modeling
which was held in los angeles california on december 2 th 1997 immediately before the 16 international
conference on conceptual modeling er 97 which was held at ucla a total of eighteen papers were selected for
inclusion in this volume these papers are written by experts in the conceptual modeling area and represent
the most current thinking of these experts this volume also contains the summaries of three workshops that
were held on 6 7 december 1997 immediately after the er 97 conference at ucla the topics of these three
workshops are behavioral modeling conceptual modeling in multimedia information seeking what is the role of
cognition in conceptual modeling since these topics are not only very important but also very timely we
think it is appropriate to include the summary of these three workshops in this volume those readers
interested in further investigating topics related to the three workshops can either look up the individual
paper published on the or contact the authors directly the summary paper by chen at the beginning of this
volume also includes the summary of several interesting speeches at the symposium

Conceptual Modeling 1999-04-28

provides information about the new lightweight software development methodology

Sams Teach Yourself Extreme Programming in 24 Hours 2003

a valuable guide to understanding the problem of quantifying uncertainty in dose response relations for
toxic substances in today s scientific research there exists the need to address the topic of uncertainty
as it pertains to dose response modeling uncertainty modeling in dose response is the first book of its
kind to implement and compare different methods for quantifying the uncertainty in the probability of
response as a function of dose this volume gathers leading researchers in the field to properly address the



issue while communicating concepts from diverse viewpoints and incorporating valuable insights the result
is a collection that reveals the properties strengths and weaknesses that exist in the various approaches
to bench test problems this book works with four bench test problems that were taken from real bioassay
data for hazardous substances currently under study by the united states environmental protection agency
epa the use of actual data provides readers with information that is relevant and representative of the
current work being done in the field leading contributors from the toxicology and risk assessment
communities have applied their methods to quantify model uncertainty in dose response for each case by
employing various approaches including benchmark dose software methods probabilistic inversion with
isotonic regression nonparametric bayesian modeling and bayesian model averaging each chapter is reviewed
and critiqued from three professional points of view risk analyst regulator statistician mathematician and
toxicologist epidemiologist in addition all methodologies are worked out in detail allowing readers to
replicate these analyses and gain a thorough understanding of the methods uncertainty modeling in dose
response is an excellent book for courses on risk analysis and biostatistics at the upper undergraduate and
graduate levels it also serves as a valuable reference for risk assessment toxicology biostatistics and
environmental chemistry professionals who wish to expand their knowledge and expertise in statistical dose
response modeling problems and approaches

Uncertainty Modeling in Dose Response 2009-05-20

this book constitutes the thoroughly refereed post proceedings of 11 international workshops held as
satellite events of the 9th international conference on model driven engineering languages and systems
models 2006 in genoa italy in october 2006 see lncs 4199 the 32 revised full papers were carefully selected
for inclusion in the book they are presented along with a doctorial and an educators symposium section

Models in Software Engineering 2007-05-16

this volume presents the first part of the proceedings of the mediterranean conference on information
communication technologies medict 2015 which was held at saidia morocco during 7 9 may 2015 medict provides
an excellent international forum to the researchers and practitioners from both academia as well as
industry to meet and share cutting edge development the conference has also a special focus on enabling
technologies for societal challenges and seeks to address multidisciplinary challenges in information
communication technologies such as health demographic change wellbeing security and sustainability issues
the proceedings publish high quality papers which are closely related to the various theories as well as
emerging and practical applications of particular interest to the ict community this first volume provides
a compact yet broad view of recent developments in devices technologies and processing and covers recent
research areas in the field including microwave devices and printed antennas advances in optical and rf
devices and applications signal processing and information theory wireless and optical technologies and
techniques computer vision optimization and modeling in wireless communication systems modeling
identification and biomedical signal processing photovoltaic cell systems rf devices and antennas for
wireless applications rfid ad hoc and networks issues



Proceedings of the Mediterranean Conference on Information &
Communication Technologies 2015 2016-04-05

these transactions publish archival papers in the broad area of petri nets and other models of concurrency
ranging from theoretical work to tool support and industrial applications topnoc issues are published as
lncs volumes and hence are widely distributed and indexed this journal has its own editorial board which
selects papers based on a rigorous two stage refereeing process topnoc contains revised versions of a
selection of the best papers from workshops and tutorials at the annual petri net conferences special
sections issues within particular subareas similar to those published in the advances in petri nets series
other papers invited for publication in topnoc papers submitted directly to topnoc by their authors the
sixth volume of topnoc includes revised versions of selected papers from workshops and tutorials held at
the 32nd international conference on application and theory of petri nets and concurrency it also contains
a special section on networks protocols and services as well as a contributed paper submitted through the
regular submission track of topnoc the 14 papers cover a diverse range of topics including model checking
and system verification synthesis foundational work on specific classes of petri nets and innovative
applications of petri nets and other models of concurrency thus this volume gives a good view of ongoing
concurrent systems and petri nets research

Transactions on Petri Nets and Other Models of Concurrency VI
2012-11-14

recent developments in air pollution modelling are explored as a series of contributions from researchers
at the forefront of their field this book on air pollution modelling and its application is focused on
local urban regional and intercontinental modelling data assimilation and air quality forecasting model
assessment and evaluation aerosol transformation the relationship between air quality and human health and
the effects of climate change on air quality it consists of a series of papers that were presented at the
30th nato sps international technical meeting on air pollution modelling and its application held in san
francisco u s a may 18 22 2009 it is intended as reference material for students and professors interested
in air pollution modelling at the graduate level as well as researchers and professionals involved in
developing and utilizing air pollution models

Air Pollution Modeling and its Application XX 2010-03-15

this book constitutes selected papers from the lectures given at the workshops held in conjunction with the
user modeling adaptation and personalization conference umap 2011 girona spain in july 2011 the 40 papers
presented were carefully reviewed and selected for inclusion in this book for each workshop there is an
overview paper summarizing the workshop themes the accepted contributions and the future research trends in
addition the volume presents a selection of the best poster papers of umap 2011 the workshops included are
ast adaptive support for team collaboration aum augmenting user models with real worlds experiences to



enhance personalization and adaptation demra decision making and recommendation acceptance issues in
recommender systems pale personalization approaches in learning environments sassemantic adaptive social
web trum trust reputation and user modeling umadr user modeling and adaptation for daily routines providing
assistance to people with special and specific needs umms user models for motivational systems the
affective and the rational routes to persuasion

Use of Models for Water Resources Management, Planning, and Policy 1982

this book reports the results of a three year research program funded by the national science foundation
which targeted students and teachers from four detroit high schools in order for them to learn experience
and use it within the context of stem it stem and explore 21st century career and educational pathways the
book discusses the accomplishment of these goals through the creation of a community of designers an
environment in which high school students and teachers undergraduate graduate student assistants and stem
area faculty and industry experts worked together as a cohesive team the program created four project based
design teams one for each stem area each team had access to two year round it stem enrichment experiences
to create high quality learning projects strategies and curriculum models these strategies were applied in
after school weekend and summer settings through hands on inquiry based activities with a strong emphasis
on non traditional approaches to learning and understanding the book represents the first comprehensive
description and analysis of the research program and suggests a plan for future development and refinement

Use of models for water resources management, planning, and policy.
1982

the authors present a set of methods for designing and planning the implementation of business to business
services in international markets and explain the practical use of the methods

Advances in User Modeling 2012-02-24

this book constitutes the thoroughly refereed post workshop proceedings of 10 internationl workshops and 2
symposia held as satellite events of the 10th international conference on model driven engineering
languages and systems models 2007 in nashville tn usa in september october 2007 see lncs 4735 the 29
revised full papers were carefully selected for inclusion in the book and are presented along with a
doctoral and an educators symposium section the papers are organized in topical sections representing the
various workshops aspect oriented modeling aom 2007 language engineering atem2007 model driven development
of advanced user interfaces mddaui 2007 model size metrics msm 2007 model based design of trustworthy
health information systems mothis 2007 model driven engineering verification and validation modevva 2007
modelling systems with ocl ocl4all 2007 models run time multi paradigm modeling concepts and tools mpm 2007
quality in modeling doctoral symposium and educators symposium



Issues in Behavioral Demand Modeling and the Valuation of Travel Time
1973

at last here s the long awaited extensively revised and expanded edition of the acclaimed and bestselling
book workflow modeling this thoroughly updated resource provides you with clear current and concise
guidance on creating highly effective workflow systems for your organization the new edition offers you an
even clearer methodology refined techniques more integrated examples and up to the minute coverage of
recent developments and today s hottest topics providing proven techniques for identifying modeling and
redesigning business processes and explaining how to implement workflow improvement this book helps you
define requirements for systems development or systems acquisition by showing you how to build visual
models for illustrating workflow the authors help you to assess your current business processes and see
where process improvement and systems development can take place

STEM Learning 2015-11-06

the international society for ecological modelling isem sponsors conferences workshops and training courses
with the aim of advancing the development of ecological and environmental modelling the 3rd international
conference on the state of the art in ecological modelling was sponsored by the isem in cooperation with
the national park service water resources laboratory and hosted by the natural resource ecology laboratory
at colorado state university its theme was the application of ecological modelling to environmental
management and this book contains the full texts of the three invited papers presented in the five general
sessions plus the final summaries and syntheses of the topics covered during those sessions

Implementing International Services 2011-09-30

requirements by collaboration workshops for defining needs focuses on the human side of software
development how well we work with our customers and teammates experience shows that the quality and degree
of participation communication respect and trust among all the stakeholders in a project can strongly
influence its success or failure ellen gottesdiener points out that such qualities are especially important
when defining user requirements and she shows in this book exactly what to do about that fact gottesdiener
shows specifically how to plan and conduct requirements workshops these carefully organized and facilitated
meetings bring business managers technical staff customers and users into a setting where together they can
discover evolve validate verify and agree upon their product needs not only are their requirements more
effectively defined through this collaboration but the foundation is laid for good teamwork throughout the
entire project other books focus on how to build the product right requirements by collaboration focuses
instead on what must come first the right product to build



Models in Software Engineering 2008-06-24

the two volume set lncs 12572 and 1273 constitutes the thoroughly refereed proceedings of the 27th
international conference on multimedia modeling mmm 2021 held in prague czech republic in june2021 of the
211 submitted regular papers 40 papers were selected for oral presentation and 33 for poster presentation
16 special session papers were accepted as well as 2 papers for a demo presentation and 17 papers for
participation at the video browser showdown 2021 the papers cover topics such as multimedia indexing
multimedia mining multimedia abstraction and summarization multimedia annotation tagging and recommendation
multimodal analysis for retrieval applications semantic analysis of multimedia and contextual data
multimedia fusion methods multimedia hyperlinking media content browsing and retrieval tools media
representation and algorithms audio image video processing coding and compression multimedia sensors and
interaction modes multimedia privacy security and content protection multimedia standards and related
issues advances in multimedia networking and streaming multimedia databases content delivery and transport
wireless and mobile multimedia networking multi camera and multi view systems augmented and virtual reality
virtual environments real time and interactive multimedia applications mobile multimedia applications
multimedia web applications multimedia authoring and personalization interactive multimedia and interfaces
sensor networks social and educational multimedia applications and emerging trends

LARC Mental health summit: Suicide prevention 2023-03-13

the human factors profession is currently attempting to take a more proactive role in the design of man
machine systems than has been character istic of its past realizing that human engineering contributions
are needed well before the experimental evaluation of prototypes or operational systems there is a
concerted effort to develop tools that predict how humans will interact with proposed designs this volume
provides an over view of one category of such tools mathematical models of human performance it represents
a collection of invited papers from a 1988 nato workshop the workshop was conceived and organized by nato
research study group 9 rsg 9 on modelling of human operator behaviour in weapon systems it represented the
culmination of over five years of effort and was attended by 139 persons from europe canada and the united
states rsg 9 was established in 1982 by panel 8 of the defence research group to accomplish the following
objectives determine the utility and state of the art of human performance modelling encourage
international research and the exchange of ideas foster the practical application of modelling research
provide a bridge between the models and approaches adopted by engineers and behavioral scientists present
the findings in an international symposium

Using Ecological Models to Support and Shape Environmental Policy
Decisions 2022-02-10

user models have recently attracted much research interest in the field of artificial intelligence dialog
systems it has become evident that flexible user oriented dialog behavior of such systems can be achieved



only if the system has access to a model of the user containing assumptions about his her background
knowledge as well as his her goals and plans in consulting the system research in the field of user models
investigates how such assumptions can be automatically created represented and exploited by the system in
the course of an on line interaction with the user the communication medium in this interaction need not
necessarily be a natural language such as english or german formal interaction languages are also permit
ted the emphasis is placed on systems with natural language input and output however a dozen major and
several more minor user modeling systems have been de signed and implemented in the last decade mostly in
the context of natural language dialog systems the goal of um86 the first international workshop on user
model ing was to bring together the researchers working on these projects so that results could be
discussed and analyzed and hopefully general insights be found that could prove useful for future research
the meeting took place in maria laach a small village some 40 miles south of bonn west germany 25 prominent
researchers were invited to participate

Workflow Modeling 2009

this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 9th international conference on model driven
engineering languages and systems formerly uml conferences models 2006 the book presents 51 revised full
papers and 2 invited papers discussion is organized in topical sections on evaluating uml mda in software
development concrete syntax applying uml to interaction and coordination aspects model integration formal
semantics of uml security model transformation tools and implementation and more

Analysis of Ecological Systems: State-of-the-Art in Ecological
Modelling 2013-10-22

this book contains the refereed proceedings of the 14th international conference on business process
modeling development and support bpmds 2013 and the 18th international conference on exploring modeling
methods for systems analysis and design emmsad 2013 held together with the 25th international conference on
advanced information systems engineering caise 2013 in valencia spain in june 2013 the 15 full papers two
experience reports and three idea papers accepted for bpmds were selected from 54 submissions and cover a
wide spectrum of issues related to business process development modeling and support they are grouped into
sections on innovative representations for knowledge intensive processes business process management in
practice analysis of business process models model based business process analysis flexible business
process management improvement and change patterns and process model repositories the 10 full and 2 short
papers accepted for emmsad were chosen from 27 submissions and focus on exploring evaluating and enhancing
current information modeling methods and methodologies they are grouped in sections on advanced modelling
capturing design knowledge method engineering modelling process specialized modelling and modelling
experiences



Requirements by Collaboration 2002-04-10

this volume encourages reflection on previous volumes family involvement has been an issue in early
education going back to pestalozzi almost two centuries ago this book looks at what advances in the area of
family involvement in early education have been made since the publication of the previous volume

MultiMedia Modeling 2021-01-22

as the ecosystem based trend in fisheries management continues to be implemented worldwide a thorough
background of this new management approach and resulting implementation strategies is needed ecosystem
based fisheries management in the western pacific presents a full picture of the process changes used in
switching from target species based management to ebfm using a region that is at the forefront of this
widely accepted movement ecosystem based fisheries management in the western pacific is the outgrowth of a
series of three workshops convened by the western pacific regional fishery management council the book
follows the logical approach of each workshop beginning with an assessment of the current state of
fisheries management transitioning through the data sources and modeling systems used to advance ebfm and
ending with practical methodologies for more thorough global implementation in the future contributed by
experts from the pacific regions as well as the uk and non pacific states this book is one of the first
available compendiums on this important movement and will be applicable to fisheries scientists and
researchers fisheries managers policy makers and social scientists worldwide

Applications of Human Performance Models to System Design 2013-06-29

Energy Research Abstracts 1994

ERDA Energy Research Abstracts 1983

User Models in Dialog Systems 2012-12-06

Model Driven Engineering Languages and Systems 2006-09-22



Enterprise, Business-Process and Information Systems Modeling
2013-06-20

MultiMedia Modeling 2016-11-21
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